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The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office is investigating break-ins of 
vehicles that occurred on East Campville Rd. in the Town of Owego 
on 6/23/15. The following footage is surveillance of a subject 
breaking into a vehicle on East Campville Rd. on 6/23/15 at 
approximately 1:00 AM. If you have any information regarding this 
incident please contact Deputy Joshua Delmage of the Tioga County 
Sheriff’s Office at (607) 687-1010. 
 
(See pictures and video on next page) 
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     Video footage 
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